
 

 

 

 

Apprenticeship Program 

 

 

 

 

July 7, 2015 

 

Dear Industry Friends: 

 

The Northeast Florida Builders Association Apprenticeship Program 

 

Has opened up additional application dates: 

 

August 7 – August 21 
 

for our apprenticeship programs in the following trades: 
 

Electrical  HVAC  Plumbing 

 

(Carpentry Applications taken year round) 

 
Future Job Placement & Employer Paid Tuition 

 

By time of application, applicants must: 

 Be at least 18 years of age  Be a High School Graduate or have a G.E.D. 

 Have a Valid Florida Driver’s License  Have a Social Security Card 

 Have Reliable Transportation  Two Letters of Recommendation 

 

Apply in person 

any weekday from August 7 thru August 21 

between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

 

Northeast Florida Builders Association 

103 Century 21 Drive, Suite 100 

EOE 
 

For more information, contact me at thompsontaylor@nefba.com, or call 904-421-0296. 
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